SCC Minutes

May 8, 2007

Room 204

5:15 pm

Members Present: Lena Mac Lean, Pam Harland, Carol Lurie, Hannah Lipman, Carrie Schnell, Nick Mignanelli

Minutes of the April meeting were approved and accepted.

Pam Harland and Lena Mac Lean gave an excellent power point presentation on what the electronic portfolio could look like through a students fours years at PRHS. They explained that the state has mandated the electronic portfolio and the many ways we can put it to use besides just the Senior Capstone Project. Included in the presentation was a pamphlet explaining the process and future goals.

The English department will be meeting to discuss which competency they plan to focus on for the sophomore year. Once this has been done the Social Studies department will choose their competency for the junior year. Dr. Schnell suggested that we need to get the math department involved and might want to move the English department to the senior year and give the sophomore year to the math department. We also need to determine what artifacts to place in the folder.
Peter reported on his presentation of weighted grades to the School Board. The School Board will make the final decision as to weighted grades.

The next meeting will be Tuesday, June 12 at 5:15

